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MID-PENINSULA WATER DISTRICT (MPWD) ELECTS 

NEW BOARD PRESIDENT AND  VICE PRESIDENT  
 

Belmont, CA---February 2014 

The MPWD in Belmont, CA, has a new board president and vice president.  

Louis J. Vella, the new president, has been an MPWD Board member since 1999.  

Betty L. Linvill, vice president, has served on the MPWD Board of Directors since 2007.  

 

President Vella noted that the extended dry weather conditions present many 

challenges for the board of directors and MPWD staff. “The recent call for a voluntary 

ten percent water use reduction is a major step in the right direction to conserving the 

regional resources.”  

 

Photo Link: http://www.midpeninsulawater.org/view/165 

Caption left to right:  Director Matthew P. Zucca, Vice-President Betty L. Linvill, 

President Louis J. Vella,  Director Al Stuebing,  and Director Dave Warden. 
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The Mid-Peninsula Water District has been functioning as a public utility since 

1929, and in 2014 is celebrating 85 years of service to the communities of Belmont, 

portions of San Carlos and Redwood City as well as unincorporated San Mateo County. 

The District supplies water to 28,000 consumers within approximately five square miles. 

It is managed by a five-member elected Board of Directors and 17 full-time employees. 

For more details, go to the District’s website at  

http://www.midpeninsulawater.org/view/105. 
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